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USDA Rural Development Awards Sunburg $105,000 to Purchase New Ambulance
Combination loan/grant will upgrade city’s ambulance service
SUNBURG, Minn., Oct. 11 – A new ambulance will soon roll into the city of Sunburg. Thanks in part to an $85,000 loan and $20,000 grant from the United States Department of Agriculture’s Rural Development agency, Sunburg will buy a new ambulance.
Like many rural emergency responders, Sunburg, population 112, provides ambulance service to a far-reaching region. Currently, Sunburg provides ambulance service to about 2,500 people in the city and the surrounding communities. The city will also contribute $30,000 toward the purchase.

Doug Altrichter, Assistant to the State Director for Rural Development in Minnesota, visited Sunburg today to officially award city officials with the funding and discuss the importance of rural emergency responders.

“Our rural emergency responders work hard and they need to have the latest technology and vehicles,” Altrichter said. “An ambulance is something you hope to not use often, but when needed, it’s important that it’s fully equipped and up to date.”
The funding was awarded through Rural Development’s Community Facilities program, which finances essential community facilities like hospitals, fire halls, or day cares and emergency response vehicles and equipment. Rural Development has grants, direct loans, and guaranteed loans available to finance these projects.
USDA Rural Development invested over $470 million throughout rural Minnesota in fiscal year 2007. Since 2001, the agency has invested about $4.5 billion throughout the state. Funding is available for housing, clean water, renewable energy, economic development and other infrastructure projects.

For more information, call the local office in Willmar at (320) 235-5612, or visit www.rurdev.usda.gov/mn[image: image1.png]USDA mamia
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“USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender.”

To file a complaint of discrimination write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building, 14th and 

Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (202) 720-5964 (voice or TDD).
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